
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

June Update 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

 

I hope everyone is safe and well and those of you that are home schooling are managing to feel included in 

our happy school community. 

 

I wanted to take this opportunity to just update everyone on our current staffing situation. 

 

Firstly, Mrs Fox is now on maternity leave and we must congratulate Mr and Mrs Fox on the birth of Noah 

Orion Odain Fox. We hope that all the family is happy and healthy. Hopefully the new role of parenthood is 

not too much of a shock to them both and they are managing to cope with the lack of sleep.  

 

Secondly, we sadly say goodbye to Mrs Hyde, Mr Medhurst and Miss Andrews and we would like to wish 

them every success in their new adventures. 

 

Finally, I would just like to reiterate that if any of you are at all worried or have any anxieties about the 

current situation please do not hesitate to communicate with school, where we will do our best to help. 

 

Stay safe and well. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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